
 
 

 
 

 
      December 8, 2014 
 

 
HONORABLE GARY BECKER 

MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 
CITY OF RACINE WI 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 

By this letter, I am advising of my resignation from the position of City 
Attorney for the purpose of retirement, effective at the end of the business 
day, August 1, 2006.  I wish to thank you for the opportunity to serve the 

city in this position. 
 

      Sincerely, 
 

 
 
      Daniel P. Wright 

      City Attorney 
ds 

 
       


